ATTENTION HOMEOWNERS!!!
The MLK Homeowners Association will begin imposing fines on residents who make structural changes to the exterior of their property before getting proper approval from the Board first.  

While most homeowners apply for structural changes, receive approval, and then commence the work, some are circumventing the process in one of two ways:  applying for a change and then commencing work before it has been properly approved; or not applying for the structure change form at all.  

The process for completing a structure change form is as follows.  A structural change form can be obtained from any board member, at homeowners meetings, or on the mlkplaza.org website.  Once this form has been completed, alone with all necessary diagrams, you must turn it in to a board member (at a homeowners meeting, or privately) or email it to the board.

Please note:  For structural changes that aren’t preapproved (the preapproved list is on the website, these changes require only one signature, mailboxes, fences, screen doors, etc), the process is as follows:  you must turn in the form by the 3rd Wednesday of the month so that it can be included in the newsletter that gets passed out so that other homeowners have the ability to object, or question your change.  If you don’t get it in before the 3rd Wednesday, you will have to wait until the following board meeting (one month and 2 weeks away) to get a decision on your change.  You can either get a decision within two weeks, or within a month and two weeks depending on when you turn in the form.

In the past, the board has only warned people who violate this and then have them submit a structural change form AFTER they have done the structural change.  If that form is denied, then the board would fine the person for each day that they have had the change in place until it is removed.  This is in standing with the agreement that entered into by all homeowners when they bought there homes.

(continued next page)

We will now be fining individuals who begin unapproved changes $50 as soon as they make the unapproved change.  
The board feels it necessary to begin enforcing this because unapproved changes are starting to get out of hand.  So, regardless of whether or not you eventually get approval, all new unapproved changes will be fined this amount.  

The board appreciates all the homeowners whom have properly followed structural change procedures up until this time.  Please make sure that you follow the implemented association procedures before making structural changes to your home so that you can avoid this fine.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the board at board@mlkplaza.org, or by contacting any board member personally.
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